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6 February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 8 GCSE Subject & Careers Fair – Tuesday 7 February 2023 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming you tomorrow evening for our GCSE Subject & Careers Fair 
from 6.00pm until 8.00pm. 
 
The evening will commence at 6.00pm and there will be a presentation in the Theatre at 6.10pm, 
which will be repeated at 7.10pm.  We are expecting large numbers for the first presentation, 
therefore where possible, we encourage families to attend the 7.10pm talk visiting the Careers Fair 
and subject teachers first. 
 
The Careers Fair will be held in the main School Hall, with subject teachers available for questions 
relating to specific subjects in the main building.  We advise that students attend the event with 
their parent/carer. 
 
Please find a copy of the online GCSE Subject Booklet, which contains information about all the 
subjects that are available to students.  This can be accessed using the link below. 
 
https://www.tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk/current-students/curriculum/year-8/year-8-options/ 
 
Following the event you will receive a link to the online GCSE Subject Request Form.  This should 
be completed by Wednesday 8 March 2023. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the upcoming Virtual Year 8 Parents’ 
Evening taking place on Tuesday 7 March 2023.  Details of how to book appointments will be sent in 
due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss S Thornley 
Senior Assistant Head/Head of Lower School 

https://www.tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk/current-students/curriculum/year-8/year-8-options/

